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Message:
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Related Case Number: 

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mr. Philemon Wright 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS:

 34 Red Maple Way 
 Springdale , Ohio 45246 
 USA 

PHONE INFORMATION:

 Home: (no home phone provided?)
 Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
 Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: pkenwright3@gmail.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

 Company: Duke Energy 
 (no account name provided?)
 (no service address provided?)
 (no service phone number provided?)
 (no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

My comment is in regard to Duke Energy's Case 17-0032-EL-AIR, to increase the fixed charges 
on electricity bills. This change would be harmful to many if not most Duke subscribers because 
it would dis-incentivize them to reduce their energy use and lead to higher bills in times of low 
usage. The last thing Ohio needs to do is to encourage more wasted use of energy. Instead, we 
should be encourage less use of energy by keeping bills tied directly to usage levels. 
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